MARQUETTE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

561 NORTH FIFTEENTH STREET MILWAUKEE 3, WISCONSIN

DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY
AND IMMUNOLOGY

November 17, 1950

Dr. J. Lederberg
Department of Genetics
University of Wisconsin
School of Medicine
Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

This is to thank you very sincerely for the E. coli mutabile (LWOFF) which arrived here this morning. We are pleased and grateful to have this culture.

Thanking you again for your prompt reply to our request, 1 remain

Very sincerely yours,

A. L. Kappus, M. D.

ALK/cms